
 
Nepean Minor Hockey Association 

203-100 Malvern Dr. 
Nepean ON K2J 2G5 

office@nepeanminorhockey.ca 
 

 
 
Date: __________________  
 
Attention: Ottawa Police Services  
 
 
 
 
The Nepean Minor Hockey Association (NMHA) requires that all volunteers directly involved with  

children in the NMHA obtain a Vulnerable Sector Record Check (VSC). 

 

_________________________________________ is a volunteer within the NMHA for the 2024-2025  

season, volunteering in the role of: __________________________________.  

 

If you require further information, please feel free to contact me.  

 

Ingrid Meza-McDonald 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
President  
 
Nepean Minor Hockey Association  
president@nepeanminorhockey.ca 
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